

PO Box 68, Shannock, RI 02875 Tel (401) 213-6711 • Fax (401) 213-6715

July 11, 2017

Wakefield Rotary Club P.O. Box 382 Wakefield, RI 02880

Dear Friends of South County Habitat,

South County Habitat would like to express our sincere gratitude for your generous gift of \$300.00(check #4382, dated 6/28/2017). Through your generous support, we can continue to further our mission of helping local families in search of decent and affordable housing.

We currently are completing refurbishment work on 2 area homes and plan to select the new families for those homes shortly. Later this summer, we will begin construction of a new 2 family home in Exeter.

ReStore revenue continues to cover our operational expenses so we can continue to say that your entire donation goes directly to fund our mission. Thank you for helping area families build strength, stability and self-reliance through homeownership.

Sincerely,

Lou Raymond

Executive Director

No goods or services were provided to the donor in return for this gift.

Please retain this letter for tax purposes.



